
Project Update: August 2009 
 
The community tree nursery has been established. We have received technical support from 
Trees for the Future by way of project visits and advice. Farmers have already benefited 
from the vegetable plots and three out of the five heifers have already given birth meaning 
two more farmers have already booked to join the zero grazing projects. There is an 
overwhelming demand for the heifers and many farmers are hoping to gain in terms of 
income from milk and social status. We are through with the paperwork for registration of a 
CBO which we have called Buyanja Community Agroforesters to make sure that this small 
investment by Rufford transforms into a serious organization.  
 
 
 
 


